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(PROHIBITION OF MOTOR VEHICLES) ORDER 2020 
 
  

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
During the construction of a new housing development in Bierton, there are 
carriageways that have been realigned. Buckinghamshire Council proposes that 
these sections of highway are to be subject to a Prohibition of Motor Vehicles Order. 
 
Under Section 1(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the specified reasons for 
considering this change are:- 
 

1. For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or for 

preventing the likelihood of such danger arising. 

 

2. For facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of 

traffic (including pedestrians). 

 

The Department for Transport Circular 01/2013 ‘Setting local speed limits’ sets out 
how speed limits should be assessed. 


